
I suspect the 18 pages are the closing documents of the county’s 30 A land purchase as I requested on 
12 Aug2019. I will be mailing a check to the address on the letter head for $18.00.  Please mail the 18 
pages to Frank Dillman, 2273 County Road 54 West, Notasulga, AL 36866 
 
My second request on 12Aug2019 for documents demonstrating the advertisement of the Macon 
County Special Meeting on 29July2019 remains unfulfilled.  Besides a copy of the invoice to The 
Tuskegee News,  a notarized affidavit from you and county employees to the distribution of flyers will be 
sufficient. 
 
My letter of 9Sept2019 is attached for your convenience.  It shows my request is broader than ACCA 
membership.  Therefore, I will forward the $1.00 per page of electronic document in compliance with 
Macon County’s Open Records Policy when my request is fulfilled. 
 
My second request of 9Sept2019 for the FY 2020 Macon County Budget Preparatory document, as 
provided the commissioners, is specifically requested electronically mailed to my email address, 
frank@frankdillman.com, to arrive at least two days prior to the first budget hearing.  
 
Frank Dillman  
 

mailto:frank@frankdillman.com

